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Bethesda, Maryland 20014i
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f
Dear Mr. Kerr,

,

w
All of the 1980 utility site plans have now been submitted for review. As

you know, Florida Statutes require utilities to annually submit a Ten-Year Site Plan
(TYSP) to the Department of Community Affairs. The plan is to include an estimate
of the utility's power generating needs and is to disclose the general location of
proposed power plant sites.

DCA considers the TYSPs as planning documents and is required to review:

-The need, including the need as determined by the Public Service
Commission, for electrical power in the area to be served.

'

-The anticipated environmental impact of each proposed electrical power
plant site.

| -Possible alternatives to the proposed plan.
|

| -The views of appropriate local, state, and federal agencies, including
i the views of the appropriate water management district as to the avail-
| ability of water and its recommendation as to the use by the preposed

plant of saltwater or freshwater for cooling purposes.

-The extent to which the plan is consistent with the state comprehensive
plan.

i -The plan with respect to the information of the state en energy avail-
ability.
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State law recognizes the plans are based en tentative infor.natice submitted
by a utility in order to receive advisory ccaments ',r assistance in ? anning

efforts and in the selection of pcwer plant sites. TYSPs in no way e..astitute
a permit application for construction or operation of any pcwer plant.

The DCA ccaposite reviews of the 1977, 1978 and 1979 plans are being drafted,
and we will send ccpies to you as scen as they are published. We have enciesed
a ecpy of the draft Introduction to the 1979 reviews, which discusses the secpe
and responsibilities of the Power Plant Siting Program and the prebicss which

,

=ust be resolved. Also enciesed are ccpies of the 1980 TYSPs for your review.

Please submit your written ccaments to the Power Plant Siting Program August
15, 1960. Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questiens about your
review, er suggestiens for improving the review process, please contact Sara
Golinveaux or Judith Hawkins, (904) 489-4925 or SUNCCM 278-4925. Your centributien
to the TYSP review program is greatly appreciated.
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